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March 10, 2025 

 
Jane Doe 
123 Any Street  
Holden, Massachusetts 01520 
 
Dear Jane, 

On behalf of Holden Eye Care, I wanted to tell you how honored we are to have had the 
opportunity and pleasure of providing you with eyecare, eyewear, contact lens care and services 
over the past five years. After the untimely passing of Dr. Wei, I had to determine how best to 
continue the tradition of personal care and services which she, along with our team, had 
consistently delivered. I am pleased and excited to share that Dr. Jared Scaramuzzi, Optometrist, 
will assume ownership of Holden Eye Care effective April 1, 2025. It was meaningful to me, and 
important for our patients, that the high quality of eyecare continue. I met with a number of 
excellent eye doctors who expressed interest in the practice, but I selected Dr. Scaramuzzi as the 
best fit for the needs of our patients and our community. Dr. Scaramuzzi and Holden Eye Care 
continue to have all of your patient records available, including prescriptions for eyewear and 
contact lenses, should you need them. If you do wish to have a copy of your records, please 
contact us at (508) 829-6731 or stop by at 1355 Main Street, Holden, Massachusetts 01520. 
 

Dr. Scaramuzzi lives in greater Worcester with his wife, Lisa, and their daughter, Ava. 
He has been in private practice in Rhode Island for about 10 years. His training, expertise, and 
experience will bring the full scope of patient care to Holden Eye Care, including eye care exams 
for glaucoma, diabetic eye problems, and senior eye problems such as cataracts and age-related 
macular degeneration. As always, our licensed optician Quyen is here and available to help you 
with eyeglass issues and with frame and lens selections. 
 

Starting April 1, we are happy to announce expanded hours for your convenience, 
including Monday/ Wednesday/Thursday 8:30-6:00pm, Tuesday 8:30am-5:00pm, Friday 
8:30am-1:30pm and every other Saturday 8:30am-1:30pm. Please feel free to call (508) 829-
6731 and book an appointment at your convenience. We will be reaching out to patients who had 
been rescheduled from late 2024 and early 2025. Thank you for your continued support and trust. 
Please let us know whenever you have questions about any aspect of your eyecare, or how we 
can help you in any way.  
 
Respectfully, 
 
Brendan Trombly 
Holden Eye Care 
 
Cc: Dr. Jared Scaramuzzi, Optometrist 
 


